If Approached by Federal Law Enforcement...

Inform the officer that you are not obstructing their process, but that you do

not have the authority to respond to their request.

Direct the officer to Administration and Finance in Brotman Hall 320. Please
make sure to report the interaction to your supervisor, director, AVP or dean.

If the officer does not accept the referral, contact your supervisor, director,
AVP or dean. If you are unable to resolve the matter, contact University Police
at 562-985-4101.
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